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February 21, 2022 
 
Dear Member, Neighbor & Friend,  
 
Spring is approaching here in Fieldstream North, and we have new four-legged members living in the 
community. The Board of Directors is pleased to offer a six-week Basic Obedience Class beginning 
Thursday March 10, 2022, at 6:00pm in our community dog park/playground, located just off the 
Freshwater Court cul-de-sac. As a resident, your dogs are welcome to participate and complete the course 
FREE OF CHARGE. (one dog per human highly recommended for optimum results)  
 
FSN HOA has partnered with Beyond The Leash Dog Training to facilitate a program using positive 
reinforcement combined with traditional methods to achieve a happy, well-trained pet.  
 

• Develop a better relationship with your dog 

• Learn techniques to improve your dog’s manners 

• Master the commands of sit, stay, down, wait and come 

• Stop the jumping and leash pulling 

• Socialize your dog and make some new friends 

 
Your Board of Director’s chose Beyond The Leash Dog Training from a long list of potential vendors more 
than five years ago. Since then, instructor, Kim Bissing has graduated many of our current four-legged 
neighbors. Kim and Jasmine will train YOU to train other dogs!  
 
The obedience course will begin Thursday March 10, 2022, at 6:00pm, recurring Thursday’s from 
6:00pm until 7:00pm in the gated dog park/playground just off the Freshwater Court. cul-de-sac. 
(Ample parking is available in the designated playground parking lot) 
 
For more details or to secure your spot in this complimentary, community focused opportunity to have fun, 
positive and energetic experiences with your pet simply contact the instructor directly: 

 
Kim Bissing, CPDT-KA 

Call: 407-872-9121 or Email: info@beyondtheleashdogtraining.com 
 

On behalf of your volunteer, state certified Board of Director’s, we hope you take advantage of this 
membership perk, and we wish you and your pets a happy, healthy Springtime.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Vic “Buzz” Lovell, President 
Fieldstream North Homeowner’s Association, Inc. 
State of Florida HOA Certified 2015-2022 

 

www.FSNHOA.com 


